
National Association of Federal Retirees 
Quinte Branch 

Meeting October 8, 2019 – For Web 
 
The Executive Board meeting was cancelled due to the majority of members having commitments. The 
president and treasurer discussed the following items over the telephone. 
 
1) 2019 Christmas Luncheon November 26: Joan will look after e-mail blast. Telephone calling will be 

reduced to those members without email who have attended past events and Joan will endeavour 
to get the lists. Regarding a speaker, Joan will liaise with N.O. regarding Johnson Insurance or 
Collette Travel. Pat has to go to the Banquet Centre to sign the contract (a deposit has been given) 
and inquire as to minimum number. 

 
2) 2020 Calendar: Pat will again look after this. The number will be reduced from 100 to 75. Going with 

the association’s logo colour scheme (we had orange in 2018 and baby blue in 2019), purple will be 
looked at, with the added dates: BAMM April 21, Christmas Luncheon November 24. 

 
3) Office Coverage Schedule: Pat covered today, Joan will on October 22, future dates TBD. Office is 

closed Nov 26 (Christmas luncheon) and Dec 24 and 31. 
 

4) Legion #99 Remembrance Day: Supported at the spring BAMM, the branch will give $400 financial 
support again this year. 

 
5) Sage Branch Report: The copy is due Oct 15, in members’ home Dec 11-24 with date range for 

events Dec 11 to Mar 10. Two branch reports per year are free and Joan will confirm with National 
Office if this is still correct and the cost charge for the 2 and 4 page reports. The fall report has been 
the branch’s only report this year.   

 
6) Office Door Sign/Revised Hours of Branch Opening: With the branch now open every second 

Tuesday of the month, Pat is going to do up a new office door sign. 
 
 

 


